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AICAOA/MoM/2022-23/69 Dated: 13th March, 2023

To,

The Jt.CGA (HR 4)
Mahalekha Niyantrak Bhawan,
E-Block, GPO Complex,
INA, New Delhi-110023.

Subject: Non-issuance of Minutes of Meeting held by the then
Hon’ble CGA with the representatives of AICAOA on 21.02.2023.

Ref: 1. Office of CGA’s letter No. 23011/2/2020-NGE-CGA/456-62
dated 17.02.2023 and letter of even no. dated 18.02.2023

2. This Association letter No. AICAOA/2022-23/February
2023/Meeting with CGA/62 dated 22.02.2023

Respected Sir,

I am directed by the National Executive Committee of AICAOA to invite
your kind attention to the meeting held between the representatives of
National Executive Committee of AICAOA and the then CGA along-with
her team on 21st February, 2023 at 05:00 pm in your office.

Appropos to the meeting, this Association (vide letter dated
22.02.2023), while expressing sincere thanks on behalf of the National
Executive Committee of AICAOA for giving the opportunity to place the
issues plaguing the members of Association, requested your office to
issue the Minutes of Meeting so that the deliberations held between the
delegates of AICAOA and the authorities could be conveyed to the
members in black and white.

However, even after a lapse of around 20 days, the minutes of the
meeting has not been issued by O/o CGA and the deliberations could
not be conveyed to the members till date. Delay in issuance of
minutes is seen as impediment in the ongoing process of
coordination between association and the authority.

In view of the above, you are once again requested to look into the
matter and get it issued at the earliest so as to moderate the
resentment rising among the members to some extent.

Looking forward to a positive response from your end.

Yours sincerely

(Sreemati Bhowmik)
Addl. Secretary General (AICAOA)


